Middlecreek Valley Antique Association Inc.

Membership Meeting

Date Held: October 11, 2011 Began: 7:40 PM Mike Lessman Presiding
There were 9 members in attendance.

Secretary’s report accepted as read, motion by: Todd Willow, 2 by: Kenny Frymoyer, Motion
carried.

Amount in the bank: $2,679.55 CD: $11,000.00
Actual amount reported in the check book: $7,140.53

Treasurer’s report accepted as corrections to be made, by: Perry Aitkin, 2" by: Kenny
Frymoyer, Motion carried.

Old Business: It was reported that as far as we know now, the Boy Scouts will be having
the food stand at the Garden Tractor Pulls.

Discussed entertainment. Ray Hummel will book Covert Action for next year’s shows.

Discussed coming up with prices for the grills and fryers that are in the track food stand so we
would have something to take to the Snyder County Tractor Pullers. We put a lot of work and
money into these grills and fryers. It was decided to see what the Snyder County Tractor Pullers
come up with and it will be discussed at the next meeting.

Discussed the track side food stand. It was mentioned that it was very hot in the stand and it
was suggested that we should look into cutting a vent into the wall behind the cooler to help
pull some of the heat out. It was also mentioned that we may need to expand the building
because we now have a pizza oven to put in there.

New Business: Discussed going to Richfield’s “Christmas in the Park”. It was decided
that we should make chips on the Friday before we go to Richfield to get ahead. It was
suggested that we could make chips in the morning and take the trailer out that afternoon.



It was mentioned that we used 25 bags of potatoes last year and it was decided to go with 25
bags again this year.

Discussed the steam engines and there hauling.

The clubs web site is updated for next year’s shows.

Unfinished Business: Discussing doing a Halloween event, making a place to work at the
show grounds, advertising on the restaurant t.v.’s, installing a motion light on the barn,
rebuilding the BBQ pit and getting a roof for the BBQ pit.

At 8:45 PM, Todd Willow made a motion to adjourn, " by: Ray Hummel, Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted by Michael Clark, Secretary



